
26 April 2019 

RE: GNSO Council Review of the Kobe GAC Communiqué 

Keith Drazek 
Pam Little 
Rafik Dammak 
GNSO Council Leadership 

Dear Keith Drazek, Pam Little and Rafik Dammak: 

Thank you for your letter of 23 April 2019 informing the ICANN Board of the GNSO Council’s 
unanimous adoption of the Kobe GAC Communiqué pursuant to its review thereof. 

This letter serves as formal notice for posting on the ICANN Correspondence page: 
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/correspondence. 

Many thanks to the GNSO Council for your continued support, and for providing valuable 
input to the ICANN multistakeholder process. 

Sincerely, 

Cherine Chalaby 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/drazek-et-al-to-chalaby-23apr19-en.pdf

